
 

 
 

Year 5 Party Day 
Monday 19th July  

 
Monday 19th July is the last day of the Summer term 

and will therefore be our party day. 
 

Children can choose to order a party plate from the 
school kitchen via Parent Pay or they can bring their 
own packed party lunch. We will not be sharing party 

food as a class this year. 
 

Please can Year 5 bring in any toys or games on Friday 
16th July so that these can be left in the classroom over 
the weekend to isolate. Please don’t send in anything 

electronic or too expensive!  
 

Children can wear their own clothes. We will be having 
games and a disco at some point in the hall on this day 

so children may want to bear this in mind when 
choosing an outfit! 
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